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WOW 

Walking On Wednesday has been very successful, if you would like to 
join us please meet Mrs Bennett at 8.45 at the entrance to the park. 

The Healthy Schools audit will be sent next week for approval. 

THANK YOU to Dotty and Pippa who have given us some 
seeds for the school garden. 

CONGRATULATIONS to Daisy and Faith who have both 
passed their Grade 1 flute exam, and to Leah who has 
passed her Grade 3 piano exam. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

This week we wrote a thank you letter to Kier for painting the 
outside walls and steps of the school; they look beautiful. 

EASTER ASSEMBLY 

The Easter Egg raffle raised a fabulous £116.  Thank you so much to 
all who donated eggs and bought raffle tickets.   

SUPPORTING LOCAL COMMUNITIES 

We were delighted recently to receive community funding from Kier.  During the holiday Kier Highways staff 
came in to school and jetwashed, cleaned and then painted the outside of the school leaving it looking fresh and 
like new. We are very grateful to Matt, Eddie, Kevin, Steve, Rob and Colin x 3! 

GROUP PHOTOS 

Group photos will be taken on Monday morning.  If your child takes 
music lessons could they please bring their instrument in so that they 

can have a music group photo taken. 
PLEASE SEE OVERLEAF FOR AN  

E-SAFETY UPDATE FROM CORNWALL 

LEARNING 

BUG CLUB 

We have decided not to buy into Bug Club but will continue to add 
interactive games to the site for children to use. 

We have been requested by local organisations to include the community events detailed below. These events are not endorsed by St Neot School. 

ST NEOT CRICKET CLUB-training fro ages 7-11 Wednesday from 7-8pm at the cricket field.  For further information please phone Mark Bunt on 01579 321630. 
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